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  County Clerk Hanlon Reminds Voters of the  

Three Ways to Vote in the 2022 General Election 
More Ways to Vote, More Days to Vote! 

 
FREEHOLD, NJ – Monmouth County Clerk Christine Giordano Hanlon is reminding 

residents of the three options for voting in the 2022 General Election. 

 

Voters may cast their ballots early in-person at one of the County’s 10 designated 

early voting locations from Oct. 29 through Nov. 6. Voters can also choose to vote 

traditionally on Election Day, Nov. 8, or to vote by mail. 

 

“We are fortunate to have three convenient ways to cast our ballots here in New 

Jersey,” said Clerk Hanlon. “Voting by mail, early, or on Election Day are all safe and 

secure ways to cast your ballot in the General Election.” 

 

Voters can choose to vote early in-person on machines at any of the 10 designated 

early voting polling locations in Monmouth County, from Saturday, Oct. 29 through 

Sunday, Nov. 6. The early voting hours are Monday through Saturday from 10 a.m. to 
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8 p.m., and Sundays from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. The list of designated polling locations 

can be found on the MonmouthCountyVotes.com website. Voters can cast their 

ballots at any of the 10 designated polling locations, regardless of where they live 

within the County. 

 

As always, voters have the option to vote the traditional way on Election Day, Nov. 8. 

Voters can cast their ballots on machines at their assigned polling locations. The polls 

will be open from 6 a.m. to 8 p.m. and voters can find their polling locations at 

MonmouthCountyVotes.com. 

 

Voters can also choose to vote by Mail-In Ballot. In order to do so, a Vote by Mail 

Ballot Application must be submitted to the County Clerk. Applications can be 

obtained from MonmouthCountyVotes.com, the County Clerk’s Monmouth County 

Votes Mobile App, or by visiting the County Clerk’s Elections Office at 300 Halls 

Mills Road in Freehold. 

 

Applications to Vote by Mail that are sent by U.S. Mail must be received by the 

County Clerk’s Office seven days before the election. Voters may apply in-person at 

the County Clerk’s Elections Office located at 300 Halls Mill Road in Freehold up 

until 3 p.m. on Nov. 7.  

 

Completed ballots can be returned for counting either by mail or in-person at the 

Board of Elections Office at 300 Halls Mills Road, or to one of the County’s ballot 

drop box locations. Drop box locations can be found at MonmouthCountyVotes.com. 

 

Sample ballots for the 2022 General Election are also available on 

MonmouthCountyVotes.com. 

 



For more information regarding the General Election and its three voting options, 

please visit the County Clerk’s website, MonmouthCountyVotes.com or download the 

County Clerk’s free Monmouth County Votes mobile app. 
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